
OPEN 

 
FINANCE AND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE  

 
24th September 2015 

 
  

PRESENT:- 
  

Conservative Group 
Councillor Harrison (Chairman), Councillor Mrs Plenderleith (Vice-Chairman) 
and Councillors, Billings, Mrs Coe (substituting for Councillor Smith), Mrs 
Coyle, Hewlett, Watson, and Wheeler. 
  
Labour Group 
Councillors Rhind, Tilley (substituting for Councillor Richards) and Wilkins 
 
In Attendance 
Councillor Mrs Farrington. 
 

FM/48 ADJOURNMENT  
 
The Chairman announced that before the Finance and Management 

Committee could consider and approve the Council’s Accounts and Financial 

Statements, the Audit Sub-Committee were required to receive and consider 

the External Auditor’s Report on those Accounts. As the previous day’s Audit 

Sub-Committee had been unable to meet due to it being inquorate, the 

meeting would be adjourned until 5.00pm on Wednesday 30th September 

2015. The Audit Sub-Committee would meet to conduct its business ahead of 

the re-arranged meeting of this Committee.  

 
The meeting terminated at 5.05pm. 

 
 

COUNCILLOR J HARRISON 
 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN 


	FINANCE AND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

